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Sent:
To:

Subject:

Zoltan Kristof <kristof.zoltan@gmaih corn>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:33 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary,

I would like to express my concern against the 10:1 leverage proposal included in the Farm Bill. I think
it would be harmful for the Forex industry.
Faithfully yours,

Zoltan Kristof


